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My family and I moved onto the river in 2020 specifically to enjoy enhanced 

watersports on the Willamette, particularly wake surfing.  

 

We lived on Lake Oswego for 14 years and the restrictions and conditions limited our 

enjoyment. We moved to the river to enjoy the surf zones which safely control the 

areas of large wakes while protecting the river at large. 

 

There is enough river for everyone to be able enjoy their individual passion.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bruce Schilling 


